

25 November 2008

Mr Richard Home General Manager Strategic Analysis and Development Branch Australian Competition and Consumer Commission GPO Box 520 MELBOURNE VIC 3001

richard.home@accc.gov.au digitalradio@accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Home

ACCESS UNDERTAKINGS DIGITAL RADIO MULTIPLEX TRANSMISSION SERVICES

I write on behalf of the Community Broadcasting Association of Australia.

The CBAA is the peak body for community broadcasting licensees and is taking a lead role in the planning and implementation of digital radio in Australia.

Attached to this letter is the CBAA submission in response to the ACCC discussion paper and proposed Access Undertakings in relation to digital radio multiplex transmission services as lodged on 3 October 2008.

We have had the assistance of Minter Ellison Lawyers in assessing the proposed undertakings and welcome the opportunity to make this submission.

Yours sincerely

Michele Bawden **GENERAL MANAGER**